
From: Nat Czarnocha   
Sent: 27 April 2025 10:44 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application 84-108 Ragged Hall Lane 

 

I object once more to this planning application.   
We need to protect the green belt and there is a definite lack of 
appropriate Highways access, the inappropriate size and density 
of the proposed development, and the fact that 7 houses will not 
make a major difference to the District's overall housing target, 
particularly when the local need is predominantly for affordable 
and social-rented properties which this proposal does not satisfy. 
How many times can the same application be made? 

Nat Czarnocha  
 
 
 
  

 




